Letter of recommendation of Ambassador of Poland to Argentina, Jacek Bazanski
for “Yiddele’ Memory”’s Project in Radomsko

Y’M with Ambassador of Poland to Argentina, Jacek Bazanski, May 2012
{ggek Bézaﬁski

Embajada
de la Repiblica de Polonia
en Buenos Aires

AMBASSADOR OF THE REPUBLIC OF POLAND

AHBRPIA/5O- T/
Buenos Aires, October 9th 2012

To whom it may concern,

I’'m pleased to inform about a cultural project of Ms. Rachel Lili Kesselman, which was
mentioned by her when we met personally. Ms. Rachel Lili Kesselman, the President
of “Yiddele Memory” Young Children of Holocaust Survivors’ Organization, among others
presented to me the idea of placing in Radomsko bronce plaques which will commemorate the

Jews who lived in the city before the world war II.

I consider the project to be of interest and special significance for honouring the memory

of the victims of the Holocaust.
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